
 

 

 

Repeat Prescription Ordering Service from the Website 

 

The Practice due to technical difficulties will have to cease 

the Repeat Prescription Ordering Service from Thursday 17th 

November 2016.  You can still order your repeat medication 

from our Vision Online Services to do this you will need to 

download the registration form from our website or contact 

the surgery to get a copy of this form.  

The Practice apologises for the short notice, but this has 

been outwith our control and we have to make sure that 

your information is held within a secure environment. 

 

 

 

Drs Macleod, Lindsay, Thompson & Zonfrillo 

 

 


